
Upcoming	Key	Dates:
SPRING	TERM

Dads’	night	out	– 2nd Feb*
Film	Club	– 3rd Feb
Next	PTA	meeting	– 8th Feb

SUMMER	TERM

Chesham	Carnival	– 9th June
LC	Village	Day	– 16th June
School	Fayre	– 24th June
Sports	Day	– 10th July
Chorleywood	Village	Day	– 14th July
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In	2017	we	raised	an	amazing	£9,400!		Thank	you	for	all	the	efforts	and	kind	donations	to	make	this	
possible.		Our	major	project	in	2017	was	the	library	upgrade,	and	the	PTA	also	recently	contributed	to	
funding	200	new	books	– a	whole	new	reading	scheme	for	KS2!

Our	target	in	2018	will	be	£10,000	and	we	will	keep	you	updated	on	how	we’re	doing.		We	have	asked	the	
teachers	for	their	’wish’	lists	for	this	year,	and	will	be	asking	parents	and	children	too	so	please	do	let	us	
know	if	you	have	ideas	either	for	fund-raising	or	how	to	spend	the	money!		You	can	suggest	ideas	either	
through	the	’ideas	box’	in	the	foyer	outside	the	school	hall,	by	email	to	pta@chenies.bucks.sch.uk,	look	
for	us	on	Facebook	under	‘parents@cheniesschool’	or	by	catching	us	in	the	playground!

Voucher	Scheme
Shop	at	Tesco,	Waitrose,	John	Lewis	or	
Sainsburys using	vouchers	purchased	
from	us	and	we	receive	a	%	back	from	
the	retailers.		Last	year	we	raised	£2,255	
from	the	vouchers	so	they	really	are	an	
important	part	of	our	fund-raising	– and	
they	are	free	and	easy	to	use!	 Ask	
Emma	Dalkin or	Katy	van	Loosen	if	you	
want	to	know	more.

THANK	YOU!!

We	would	like	to	start	by	thanking	everyone	
who	has	supported	all	of	the	fund-raising	
activities	over	the	last	year.		The	run	up	to	
Christmas	is	always	a	busy	one	with	many	
events	to	help	prepare	for,	run	and	partake	in	
and	we	are	very	thankful	for	all	those	of	you	
who	help	and	come	along	to	the	events!		

Funds	raised	from	recent	events:

Our	Christmas	raffle	raised	an	additional	£810!		
Well	done	to	Jamie	in	Y2	for	winning	1st Prize!

Christmas	Fayre	- £720!

Easyfundraising.org.uk
Buy	as	you	normally	would	but	through	this	online	
portal	makes	a	donation	to	the	school	every	time.		
Whether	it’s	for	food,	holidays,	clothes,	mobiles,	
or	utilities	it’s	all	there	– and	with	retailers	you	
know.	It’s	easy	to	get	started	– just	go	onto	the	

website,	search	for	Chenies and	you’re	off!

Cake	&	Pre-loved	uniform	Sale	- £165!
PTA	Spending

Easy	(and	free)	ways	to	fund	our	school


